
Newslet ter 26.02.2021  

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

With the wonderful news that ALL pupils will be returning on the 

8th March, I would like to thank parents and carers for their support 

with home learning during the last two months. The work that has 

been uploaded to Google Classroom has been fantastic. I know 

that there might be some concerns about missed learning. I want 

to reassure parents that our pupils made tremendous progress 

during the Autumn term and I am confident that this will happen again when classes 

fully reopen.  

 

The school will continue to follow the plans that were successfully used in the Autumn 
term. These follow the Department for Education control measures and helped us to 
minimise the number of bubbles that we had to close from September to December.  
 
Information regarding our reopening on 8th March was shared via Schoolcomms on 23rd 
February and can be viewed by clicking the following link:  
https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/school-re-opening-8th-march .  
 
I ask all parents and carers to continue to work with the school, especially at  the start 

and end of the school day. Please follow social distancing guidelines and be prepared 

for drop-offs and collections to take slightly longer than usual. We are regularly review-

ing our school operations and we will keep parents/carers fully informed of any     

changes. For now, please follow social distancing and remember to wear face cover-

ings while on our school site. Please see drop-off and collection times below.                   

Mr Ashburn 

  

 

# 16  

Breakfast  Club  

 support@stursulascatholicfederation.

co.uk  

GOOGLE  C lassroom S upport   

We will be opening our Nearly New 

Uniform shop on Tuesday 9th 

March. Our shop is a perfect place 

to find all kinds of uniform basics, 

from shoes and trainers to cardi-

gans, trousers and current sports kit. 

Parents and carers wanting to visit 

the shop wil need to  book a 10 mi-

nute slot. Booking information will 

be shared next week. 

https://

stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/

COVID-control-plan/support-with-

google-classroom  

 

 

https://

stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/

COVID-control-plan/remote-

working-policy  

Google classroom  support videos  

Remote learning  policy  

After School CLUB—WonderYears 
 Wonderyears after school club will continue from Monday 8th March. Wonderyears is 

for anyone needing after school and/or holiday care for their children who are aged 

between 4 -11. Wonderyears have collected children from St Ursula’s since they started 

at Hilldene School in 1996 and are now running their club at St Ursula’s. Wonderyears 

is a family-owned and operated service in conjunction with a highly versatile and quali-

fied staff. They are OFSTED registered and will be following the recommended Gov-

ernment guidance closely in regards to COVID-19. The club takes place between 3:00-

6:00pm in the KS1 hall. For any enquiries or to book please either Email, call or  

WhatsApp: 0770 777 1114      

Email: enquiries@wonderyears.co.uk      Website: https://wonderyears.co.uk/ 

 

Mental  HEALTH  &  WEL LBE ING  
https://

stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/mental

Year Group Drop-off Collection 
Nursery 8:45am 3:15pm 

St Luke’s (R) 8:40am 2:55pm 

St Helen’s (R) 9:00am 3:15pm 

St Catherine’s (Y1) 8:40am 2.55pm 

St Martin’s (Y1) 8:50am 3:05pm 

St Edmund’s (Y2) 8:50am 3:05pm 

St Anne’s (Y2) 9:00am 3:15pm 

St John’s (Y3) 8:40am 2.55pm 

St Jude’s (Y3) 8:50am 3:05pm 

St Paul’s (Y4) 8:40am 2.55pm 

St Philomena’s (Y4) 8:50am 3:05pm 

St Teresa’s (Y5) 9:00am 3.15pm 

St Thomas’ (Y5) 8:40am 2:55pm 

St Margaret’s (Y6) 8:40am 2.55pm 

St Matthew’s (Y6) 9:00am 3:15pm 

 The school Breakfast Club will reopen 

from 8th March and places can now 

be booked via our Schoolcomms    

system. If you require any help or 

guidance with this booking system, 

please contact the school office on 

01708 345200. 

 

Nearly  NE W U NIFORM 

SHOP  
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